Worthington, Glenn {REPS)
SNBSS NG ?L
From: Todd Mercer@dfat.gov.au
Sent: Tuesday, 23 July 2002 4:28 PM
To: Glenn.Worthington.Reps@aph.gov.au
Cc. james.gaynor@@defence.gov.au; Peter.Shannon@dfat.gov.au
Subject: Hearing on CCW Fri 127
Gienn,

Iy response to the question taken on natice during the 12 July hearing into
}he amendment to the CCW, the Department of Defence has provided the
ollowing:

The Austratian Defence Organisation does not enquire as part of its usual
procurement policy into the other products manufaciured by its weapons or
ordnance suppliers.

Regards

Todd Mercer

Executive Officer

Conventional and Nuciear Disarmament Section
Tel 261 2698

Fax 6261 2151




